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Scholarships for SMHS Seniors

INFORMATION

Partnership for Awareness is pleased to award up to five scholarships to graduating San Marino High
School seniors who are interested in pursuing careers in Behavioral Health, Mental Health, and Health
Care. Examples include but are not limited to: Psychology, School Counseling, School Psychology.
Mental Health Professions, Marriage and Family Therapy, Addiction Counseling, Social Work, Nursing,
Sociology, Medicine, or other relevant health or service professions aligned with the mission of
Partnership for Awareness. PfA is especially interested in supporting students who may have

encountered challenges on their educational journey,
i.e. mental health challenges, learning differences,
neurodiversity, health challenges, membership in a
marginalized community, etc. Scholarships can be used
to pursue studies at 2-year colleges, 4-year colleges
and universities, or technical and vocational
training/certification programs. The is no minimum GPA
required to apply. PfA Scholarship Application Forms
are due by Friday, March 28, 2025 at 8pm.
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http://www.partnershipforawareness.org/
https://www.partnershipforawareness.org/about
https://forms.gle/DmViywnR6EijkACS8

